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4th September 2025 

Welcome Back Letter – September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you have had some time over the summer to enjoy the good weather and spend time with your children. A 
very warm welcome back to the new school year – and a special welcome to our new families who are joining 
Foxwood for the first time. We look forward to working with you and hope to see you at our Meet the 
Teacher event on 24th September 2025 (further details to follow). 

At Foxwood, you will know that our values underpin everything we do: 
 

• Learning for Life and Independence – preparing our children and young people for adulthood, helping 
them to build the skills they need to thrive. 

• Education – supporting every learner to develop, grow and achieve their potential. 

• Celebration – recognising success in all its forms and ensuring our children are happy in school. 

We look forward to working with you all this year to put these values into action. 

We know how important communication is, and there are a number of ways to stay connected with school life 
and the wide range of activities happening each week: 

• Most classes use home-school diaries for day-to-day information sharing. 

• Our Facebook page is used to celebrate achievements and events. 

• Some classes use Class Dojo to share class updates and images. 

• Phase Leaders send out half-termly ‘Sway letters’ with updates 

• You’ll also receive Headteacher updates. 

• And of course, our new website, which has recently been updated following feedback. 

In particular, the website’s calendar in the ‘News’ section has been developed so that letters and further details 
are now attached to each event. This means you’ll always be able to find the information you need, even if a letter 
has been misplaced. 

As always, we are here and available if you need to get in touch with us directly. 

With that, I wish you all a very happy September and look forward to meeting you again soon. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

James Hutchinson – Headteacher  


